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PUBLIC CONSULTATION WORKSHOPS ON DRAFT MARKET CONDUCT POLICY 
FRAMEWORK  

 

National Treasury published the discussion document “Treating Customers Fairly in the 

Financial Sector: A Draft Market Conduct Policy Framework for South Africa” in December 

2014. The document sets out a proposed approach to strengthening and improving market 

conduct regulation for financial institutions in South Africa, to ensure that customers are 

treated fairly. This is part of the Twin Peaks reform of financial sector regulation. Comments 

are invited on the document until 8 April.  

The following public workshops on the discussion document will be held: 

Wednesday 11 March 2015 
11: 00 – 14:00 

Cape Town 
 
ASISA offices 
Newlands  
www.asisa.org.za 
 

Tuesday 17 March 
09:00 – 12:00  

Johannesburg 
 
DBSA offices  
1258 Lever Road, Midrand  
www.dbsa.org  
 

 

To register, please email kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za and indicate which workshop you 

will be attending.  

The discussion document and related Twin Peaks information can be found at 

http://www.treasury.gov.za/public%20comments/FSR2014/  

 

Issued by: National Treasury 

Date:    17 February 2015 

http://www.asisa.org.za/
http://www.dbsa.org/
mailto:kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za
http://www.treasury.gov.za/public%20comments/FSR2014/

